
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT AND VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CREEK 
Recreation Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, May 19, 2010 
4:00 p.m. 

District Office 
 

 
Committee Member, Mike Garvey, called the meeting to order. 
 
Members Present:  Michael Garvey, Tina Roehl, Kellie Loeb, Mark Lemminger (arrived                         
                               at 4:25 p.m.) 
 
Member Absent:  Tom Kupsche. 
 
Also Present:  Recreation Director, Jim Braunschweig, Jessica Schleicher, and Andrew 
Swanson. 
 
Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted. 
 
Motion by Roehl/Loeb to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion passed. 
 
Motion by Garvey/Roehl to select Mark Lemminger as Chair. 
 
Dr. Garvey presented the current financial reports and a copy of the original resolution.  
Mr. Braunschweig gave his report which included:   
 

- 94 kids are participating in Spring Soccer.  The final day is Saturday, May 22, 
2010.  Fall dates have been set and registration sheets will be available at 
Saturday’s soccer game. 

- Jim is working on the website. 
- Jim has submitted information for the newsletter.  A Recreation survey will be 

included. 
- Jim has been coordinating activities with the Senior circle. 

 
Mr. Lemminger arrived. 
 

- Jim is interested in developing volleyball courts possibly at Centennial Park.  Mr. 
Lemminger suggested Jim attend the next Village Board meeting.  Dr. Garvey 
indicated that the poles and nets can come out of the Recreation program. 

- Dr. Garvey and Mr. Braunschweig have been approached by Randy Roehl about 
transitioning the Johnson Creek youth football program to the Recreation 
program.  Jim will keep us informed. 

 
Mr. Lemminger assumed the Chair. 
 



Dr. Garvey reviewed the financial report and explained the purpose and structure of the 
Recreation Committee.  He pointed out that the Village is to pay their contribution to the 
Fund by January 31 each year.  He asked Mr. Lemminger to check on this since the 
school records indicate the payment has not been made for 2010 ($6500). 
 
Mr. Braunschweig and Dr. Garvey have been discussing the After Summer School 
program with Jessica Schleicher, a teacher at the Elementary School.  Jim recommended 
that Mrs. Schleicher be hired as the Program Director for this summer.  Dr. Garvey 
recommended an $1100 salary based upon $15/hour. 
 
Motion by Roehl/Garvey to hire Jessica Schleicher as the After Summer School Program 
Director. 
 
Roll call vote:  Roehl – Y, Loeb – Y, Garvey – Y, Lemminger – Y 
   Motion passed 4-0 with Mr. Kupsche being absent. 
 
Mrs. Schleicher gave a detailed presentation of the program she will be offering.  
 
The Committee confirmed that she could fill two student staff positions with additional 
students hired as needed. 
 
Mr. Braunschweig indicated that a survey would be in the Spring newsletter.  He 
encouraged committee members to steer questions and ideas to him. 
 
Future ideas include adult volleyball, adult softball, bean bags and kickball. 
 
Motion by Roehl/Loeb to adjourn.  Motion passed. 
 
Respectfully Submitted By: 
 
 
Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
District Administrator 


